
Dear PERA Member / Retiree:  

Is your PERA pension safe? Are you confident that your Retiree Health Care plan will always 
be there for you?  

Is there anyone who is looking out for your pension, your health, your financial future? 

Yes! The Retired Public Employees of New Mexico. We are a non-profit, New Mexico 
based organization, incorporated in 1962. We are devoted exclusively to advocating 
for NM public employees. Our goal is to defend the benefits that you worked for as a 
public employee. We hope to assure that they will always be there for you and 
your beneficiaries.  

Sign up today! 
For retirees, all you have to do is completely fill out the membership form below, cut it out and return to us: 
4120 Cutler Avenue, NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110. Dues are only $30 per year. This only amounts to $2.50 per 
month to invest in the protection of your retirement.  Fill out form and please send a $30.00 check payable to 
RPENM. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name:__________________________________________________________________ 

       Mailing Address:__________________________________________________________________ 

 Phone:___________________________________________________________________ 

  Email:___________________________________________________________________ 

Retired Public Employees of New Mexico (RPE) 
Serving New Mexico’s Retirees & Public Employees Since 1962 

4120 Cutler Avenue, NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87110 

(505) 280-8459
Website:  www.rpenm.org 

Membership Form - Retired Public Employees of New Mexico

Please Make Check Payable to RPENM

http://www.rpenm.org/



